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New name for our  

Parent Teacher Association (PTA) 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

As you are aware we are in the process of merging our PTAs from both the Infant and 

Junior School. We recently asked for suggestions for a new name, thank you for all your 

suggestions and positive comments about the merger. Congratulations to the winning 

parent - we will be in contact shortly with your prize.  

 

We are pleased to announce our new name: 

 

Court Lane Academies Community Association – CLACA 

 

We are keen to involve our school community, especially the children, with this merger 

and the rebranding. We would therefore like to invite children from both the Infant and 

Junior School to design a new logo. We will reveal our new logos at the Summer Picnic. 

We plan to pick one from each School and will hand out prizes to the children at the 

Summer Picnic.  

 

Please return your child’s logo design to the school office by Monday 27th June 2022.  

 

Our Summer Picnic will be held on the 8th July 2022 between 5pm – 8pm at the Junior 

School. This will be our first joint event and money raised will go to both schools. There 

will be stalls, activities, music, food and entertainment plus much more.  

 

Thank you  

CLACA 

CLICA 
Court Lane Infants Community Association 

 
Chair:       Kerry Budd       Treasurer:      Gemma Ralph 

Secretary: Gemma Wright  

Email: clicommunityassociation@gmail.com     

Facebook: C.L.I.C.A    

Registered Charity Number: 1162322 
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